
Promoting our profession: enriching science teaching

 

 

NOMINATIONS ARE CALLED FOR 
ASTA Treasurer 2024-2027 

 
Nominations are invited for the position of Treasurer of the Australian Science Teachers 

Association for 2024–2027 (four year term). The position officially commences 1 January 

2024.  

Candidates for this position:  

• must be an individual member of one of the STAs;  

• must have a reasonable knowledge of ASTA and ASTA projects;  

• should have a reasonable understanding of ASTA Board, and must be able to make an 

effective contribution to the leadership provided by the Executive of ASTA;  

• should have a vision for financial management of ASTA as the peak national 

professional association representing science teachers, and be able to contribute to 

the development and management of ASTA’s projects and plans.  

Previous financial management experience is desirable. The role of Treasurer is to oversee 

the plans and strategies of ASTA from a financial perspective. Clerical skills such as 

bookkeeping and Xero are not required as these functions are carried out by ASTA 

employees.   

Professional development courses in financial management for the successful nominee 

would be made available if required.  

The position is voluntary but offers the successful nominee a rewarding four year experience 

including unique professional development and networking opportunities. 

A more detailed role description, and the application form can be obtained from the ASTA 

Executive Director at executivedirector@asta.edu.au. Candidates must be nominated and 

seconded by a member of one of the STAs.  

Nominations close 5:00 pm Sunday 6 October 2023 

Nominations should be sent to the ASTA Executive Director at 

executivedirector@asta.edu.au  

For further information contact the ASTA President, Rose Anderson at 

president@asta.edu.au 

 


